Christmas Lights Competition!
The annual Upwell Christmas Lights competition will be judged on Wednesday, December 16th this year, with trophies being awarded to the best house in Upwell, the best business in the Parish and the best house in Lakes End and Three Holes.

Last year’s winners were Mr & Mrs Smith of School Road, Upwell, Mr & Mrs Reynolds of Cock Fen Road, Lakes End, with Pretty Brides taking the business category. There are already plenty of lights up around the villages so we are looking forward to a particularly festive display this year. The competition will be judged by a number of Parish Councillors and Mrs Hazel Medlock, a stalwart of our community and well known village resident.

Last year the judging was particularly difficult due to the number of amazing displays and we hope that you don’t make it easier for them this year! 
